
 NEWSLETTER WEEK ENDING 15th MARCH 2024 

SAFEGUARDING NOTICE: Please note if you have a concern with regards to a child please contact Ms Fernandez our Designated 

safeguarding lead or Mrs Smith Responsible Named Person on 01274 545019 or office@hstb.co.uk  

    Year 3&4     
Bee Musical 

On Wednesday 20th March and Thursday 21st 

March at 2pm year 3 and 4 will be performing ‘The 

Bee Musical’ you can order 2 tickets to attend one 

of the performances. Places are limited for safety 

reasons in the hall. We ask that you arrive no later 

than 1.55pm. Once the performance starts the 

doors will be closed. Where possible adults only 

please as very young children struggle with noise. 

  Attendance         
Best attenders last week were 6W 100% WOW! 
Whole school attendance for the week was 93.8%. 

Attendance for the year so far is at 94.2% 

Please note absences will now be queried and proof of illness 
be required. Please help us improve attendance! 

Class  % Attendance  

6W 100% 

RM 98.5% 

5M 98.1% 

2J 97.7% 

RC 97.6% 

4B 95.9% 

3P 95.5% 

1B 93.3% 

6S 92.4% 

3P 91.1% 

1A 91.0% 

5G 89.7% 

4CM 87.6% 

2B 86.2% 

Please ensure your child comes to school every day.  If 
your child is poorly, please remember to call school on 

01274 545019 option 1, to let us know the reason. 

 

On Tuesday the 19th March all our children will be 

taking part in the sponsored event of a Penalty 

Shoot out with Bradford City Team members 

joining us in school to be the goalies. Sponsor form 

details were sent home last week and you can also 

pay sponsor money online via parent pay. It will be 

a fabulous event for the children. All monies raised 

will go towards purchasing more PE equipment. 

UPCOMING EVENTS                         

Tuesday 12th/ Wednesday 13th – Parents evenings 

Friday 15th March – Red Nose Day / COMIC RELIEF 

Monday 18th March – Y4 Linking Schools trip to Burley Oaks  

Tuesday 19th March – Bradford City Penalty Shoot Out! 

Wednesday 20th / Thursday 21st 2pm – Y3 & 4 Bee Musical 

Thursday 21st March 10am – RockSteady Concert in school 

Friday 22nd March – Easter Service 9am in Church 

 

 

 

 

 
On Thursday the 21st March at 10am our amazing 

Rock Star pupils will be performing at this terms 

RockSteady concert. We are inviting the parents of 

the children who attend and are part of 

RockSteady lessons to come and watch the show.  

ROCKSTEADY CONCERT 

                        
On Friday 15th March is Red nose day. Children are 

asked to wear something red or spotty! We are not 

selling noses due to prices but encourage you to 

paint them red!! £1 donations per family and a 50p 

colouring competition this week. Thankyou 

 

BRADFORD 

CITY PENALTY 

SHOOTOUT 
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